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THE CORPORATION OF THE CITY OF PORT COQDITLAN

EluVIRONNENTAL ~ION CONNITIEE

NI~
A meeting of the Environmental Protection Committee was held in meeting Room
One, 2580 Shaughnes y Street, Port Coquitlam, on Wednesday, NovemLer 2, 1988at 5:15 p.m.

In attendance were:

Alderman N. D. Gates, Chairman
Alderman R. H . Talbot
D.G . Riecken, P. Eng., Deputy City Fngineer
ter. R. Simonson {For Item I only)
Nr. D. Nurphy {For Items I, II, and III)
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I'1aN I: CONFIRMATION OF NINVZES

Recommendation:

That the minutes of the Environmental Protection Committee meeting held on
Thursday, September 1, 1988 be considered read and adopted.

Carried

ITEN II: NEWSPAPER RECYCLING PRCGRAN

Alderman Gates referred to the above noted subject and suggested that the
recycling grant from the GvRD be used to bolster participation in the
newspaper recycling program. Nr. Simonson indicated that the Boy Scouts
would be available to canvas households in the City.

Recommendation:

That the organization and costs of the canvassing program be discussed at
the next meeting of the Committee.

Carried

ITEN III: NULTI-NATERIAL RECYCLING PILOT PRKJEC1'lderman

Gates referred to the above noted subject and suggested that the
Committee study a proposal submitted by SHARE Social Services for a pilot
program to be undertaken in collection Zone 5 of the City in 1989 .

Recommendation:

That the multi-material recycling pilot project be discussed at the next
meeting of the Committee
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ITEM IV: REPORT FROM THE COMMITI'EE ON MULTI-MATERIAL BECYCLING IN THE

TRI-CITIES

Alderman Gates referred to the above noted project and suggested that it
be referred to Council for their information,

Recommendation:

That the report from the Committee on Multi-Material Recycling in the
Tri-Cities be accepted and referred to Council for information.

Carried

The meeting adjourned at 6:00 p.m.

Pc/2
D.G. Riecken, P. Eng.,
Deputy City Engineer

DGR/jlh

Alderman'M.D. Gates,
Committee Chairman

NOTE: Minut s not read and adopted by the Committee until certified correct
by the Committee Chairman's signature.

cc Mayor and Aldermen
City Administrator
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